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Date:-12-04-2023 
 
To, 
The General Manager, 
Department of Corporate Services, 
BSE Limited 
Listing Department 
Phiroze Jeejeeboy Tower, 
Dalal Street, 
Fort Mumbai-400 001 
 
Scrip code: 526717 
Sub:-Non-applicability of SEBI Circular No. SEBI/HO/DDHS/CIR/2018/144 dated 
26th November, 2018 (“SEBI Circular”), with respect to borrowings/ fund raising by 
Large Corporates. 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

With reference to the subject mentioned SEBI circular, we would like to confirm 
that the company does not fall under the category of Large Corporates (LC) as per 
the framework provided in the said SEBI circular. Hence, the requirement of 
submitting the initial disclosure in ‘Annexure-A’ to the said SEBI circular for the 
year ended 31st March, 2023, is not applicable. 
 
Kindly take the same on your records. 
 
Thanking you, 
Your faithfully, 
For HCP Plastene Bulkpack Limited 
 
 
 
Dipesh A. Panchal     Bhavesh Jain    
Company Secretary    Chief Financial officer 
Memb. No.- ACS34443     
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